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Chief Masters Directive 4 of 2011 – Administration of Estates Act, 1965: 

Section 28(1)(c) 
Johannesburg / 29 June 2011

We draw the attention of registered auditors involved in the administration of estates to the attached Chief Master’s Directive 4 of 2011, issued on 11 June 2011, with respect to Section 28(1)(c) of the Administration of Estates Act 66 of 1965, which relates to banking accounts where an executor has to place funds from the estate not being immediately utilised into an interest bearing account with a bank.

This is effective 11 June 2011.

Should you have any further queries or experience any technical difficulties please do not hesitate to contact the Standards Department at +27 (0)87 940 8800 or send an email to standards@irba.co.za.

Sandy van Esch

Director: Standards

 

About the IRBA
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 
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